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                             Minutes of the January 28, 2019 Special Meeting                                                   


CALL TO ORDER: The January 28, 2019 Special meeting of the Harwich Housing Authority board and the Harwich Board of Selectmen was called to order at 6:35 p.m.  Members present: Sandra Woodbridge, Judith Underwood and Randal Pond. Members absent, none, also present: John Stewart Director of the H.H.A., Mark Kelleher, Kim Bourgea, Town Administrator Christopher Clark, Carol Coppola, Carolyn Carey, Erica Strezpek, and others.as well as the following members of the Board of Selectmen, Mr. Ballantine, Mr. Howell, Mr. MacAskill, and Mr. McManus.

Mr. McManus read the meeting notice into record.  Mr. Howell divulged that he is on the Board of HECH and one of the applicants works for HECH but she doesn’t have any direct relationship to him nor does she report to him so he doesn’t plan on recusing himself.  There were no objections.

The Housing Authority called their meeting to order.  Present were John Stewart, Sandra Woodbridge, Randall Pond and Judith Underwood.  The Board and Housing Authority interviewed the following applicants for two vacancies.

   Applicants: 1.  Kimberly Bourgea 2.  Mark Kelleher

There were no questions or comments from the public.  Mr. MacAskill moved to close the public hearing.  Mr. McManus seconded the motion and the motion carried by a unanimous vote.

Mr. McManus moved to nominate Kimberly Bourgea to the tenant designated position for an expiration no later than this year’s Town election.  Mr. Howell seconded the motion and the motion carried by a unanimous vote.

Mr. McManus moved to nominate Mark Kelleher to fulfill a term until the May 2019 elections.  Mr. Howell seconded the motion and the motion carried by a unanimous vote.

The HHA Special meeting adjourned on a motion presented by Sandra, and seconded by Judith Underwood and approved by all.  

  Respectfully Submitted

 John Stewart                                                                                                                                

 Executive Director
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